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The year is progressing rapidly and the children are
ontinued support. Through partnership and
ducation of your child.

AS ADULTSIT IS IMF%M'
T0 TAKE SOME TIME OUT FOR
OURSELVES. THE WEBSITE

‘MINDING YOUR HEAD.INFO'
HAS SOME GREAT ADVICE.
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HOMEWORK IS IMPORTANT!
TWO tips on how you e¢an help

1. Make sure there are no distractions such as mobile

phones, games, TV etc.
2. You can help your child, but they need to work
as independently as possible. It’s their homework,

not yours!!!







